BLACKWOLF WILDLIFE ASSOCIATION

February 25, 1998

MEETING

Our winter meeting will be held at George’s Gaslight on Harrison Street, Oshkosh, on
Wednesday evening, March 11 at 6 p.m. Dinner will be at 7:30 p.m. Please mark your calendars
and try to join us. We will discuss last years hunting and events and try to make improvements
for 1998.

DUES
Your membership dues for this year will be the same as last year, $90. Your prompt payment of
dues will be appreciated. The cost for McFarland Pheasants will be $8.00, if paid for with your

dues. The cost later in the year will be considerably higher.

OTHER NOTES

Clarence Rennert is building 4-6 new cedar wood duck houses, and they will be up soon. Speak
up if you have some location ideas!

We have openings for several new members. They would need a member’s recommendation, a
good conservation record, and a genuine interest in BWWA.

Last year was an excellent year for our duck hunters. It was nice to see that many of you enjoyed
the use of our pond with your children and/or grandchildren. Also, we had three members cut
their own firewood.

This year we will continue our planting of cover, trail improvement, and wildlife feed areas.

Hope you can make the meeting. We need your ideas for this year.
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